
 

April 5, 2022 

NancyMarconi 

Registrar  

Ontario Energy Board 

2300 Yonge Street 

Toronto, ON 

Registrar@oeb.ca  

 

 

Dear Ms.Marconi: 

 

Re:Application by Enbridge Gas Inc. for an Order Granting Leave to Construct a 

Natural Gas Pipeline in the City of Toronto. EB-2022-0003 

 

 

We are counsel to Waterfront Toronto in this matter. Please find attached Waterfront  

Toronto' s Notice of Intervention in this proceeding. 

 

 

Yours truly, 

 

Gordon Kaiser 

Energy Law Chambers 

 

 

Copy: 

Dave Janisse 

Technical Manager 

Leave to Consruct Apllications 

dave.janisse@enbridge.com 

 

Guri Pannu 

Senior Legal Counsel 

Guri.pannu@enbridge.com 

 

Scott Stoll 

Aird & Berlis LLP 

sstoll@airdberlis.com 


